
Why Queens Comprehensive Dental 
Drs. Molinsky & Joseph  

Elect 

 NOT to Participate as an “In-network” Provider: 

Insurance companies limit provider decision-making and 
impact the quality of care you receive. To stay within 
carrier contracts, we would be required to reduce the 
quality of care offered to our patients, which we are 
unwilling to do. We will not compromise the quality of 
services we offer in order to stay 'in network' with 
insurance companies; participating as an out of network 
provider allows us to maintain autonomy and improve the 
quality of care our patients expect and are accustomed to - 
and deserve. We believe your treatment decisions should 
remain between you and your physician, not a 
bureaucratic entity that does not understand the need 
for quality, advanced, expert care. 
 
Please remember, each patients' insurance policy is 
different. We could have Patient A with MetLife and Patient 
B with MetLife, and reimbursement on their claims may be 
totally different. Insurance Companies have thousands of 
policies – all with different benefits and a multitude of 
disclaimers.  Just like you should be your own patient 
advocate, you should also be your own advocate with your 
insurance company.  
 



We are here to help.  Call us anytime with general insurance and coverage 
questions at 718-263-7733. 


